
 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

Thank you for your decision and for comments on our revision. 

 

According to the comments, we have now improved the quality of Figures 2 and 3 in the 

revised manuscript. 

 

 

We hope that now you'll be able to take necessary steps to publish the manuscript. 

 

Sincerely, 

Yuzo Miyazaki 

 

 

 


